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July 18, 2013

Mr. Scott Orbach
eZGSA

4801 Hampden Ln
Bethesda, MD 20814

Mzr. Orbach:

I am writing this letter to let you know about our awesome experience in working with
Magdalena llieva on our quest to obtain our GSA 70 and MOBIS Schedules. 1 found
Magdalena to have a high degree of knowledge of the GSA process, outstanding professionalism
and a great attention to detail. I believe that it was with these key attributes that we were able to
successfully receive our two GSA Awards. Her work is to be commended.

Should E-volve require additional servers from eZGSA we would be delighted to work with
Magdalean again! Thank you for your outstanding service!

Sincerely,
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Deidre J. Boone
President & CEO

163 Waterfront Street » Suite 420 « National Harbor, MD 20745
voice: 301.292.9100+ fax: 301.292.9616 +» www.e-volvetechsystems.com



